
 

January 27, 2014 Today’s Meeting – Board of Regents Chancellor John 
Carey and OSU President Emeritus Dr. Gordon Gee: ”Quality and Value 
in Higher Education initiative” 
 
January 20, 2014 -- President Brandon, who from 2002 to 2008 worked 
for the American Red Cross, told the story of its founder, Clara Barton 
(1821-1912) and her Missing Soldiers Office. The “Angel of the Battlefield” 
for wounded soldiers, she became aware during and after the war that 
there was no federal service for gathering information about missing and 
dead soldiers for their families. So she opened her own agency. 
 
In her third-floor apartment and office at 437 Seventh St. in Washington 
she received 60,000 letters seeking information. She printed and 
distributed enormous lists of missing/dead soldiers to the public hoping 
to make connections.  
 
She ended the effort and left the apartment in 1868. After 1911 the site  
was unused and forgotten, and in 1997 was about to be demolished 
when a worker found, in the rafters, the sign identifying the site as 
Barton’s Missing Soldiers office. Spared demolition, it is now a museum.  
 
More information is on the Internet, including at  
http://www.gsa.gov/portal/content/137429 
 
Guests – Pam Lammon; Teresa Midkiff 
 
Make-ups — Steve Hedge made up three times at the Lewis Center club. 

 
Future Meetings 
Feb. 3 Frances Jo Hamilton, Exec. Dir. Main Street Delaware 
Feb. 10 Jim Blazer, Ohio Bureau of Workers Compensation 
Feb. 17 Bruce Hagen, Grady Hospital Update 
Feb. 24 Jon Powers, OWU Chaplain 
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Many thanks to the Rotary 

Foundation (TRF) Sustaining 

Members of 2004-2005. 

 

Now that we are in a new 

program year, we again 

encourage members to make an 

annual gift to the Foundation. 

 

Projects your dollars support 

include: 

 

Polio plus 

Operation Smile 

Maria’s Ward 

Educational Programs 

Group Study Exchange 

Ambassadorial Scholarships 

Other Humanitarian Programs 

“Every Rotarian, Every Year” 
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 Rotary 
 International Foundation (TRF) 

Sustaining Members*, 2013-2014 
 

This year’s contributors include: 

Joe Evans 
Jack Fling 
Marianne Gabel 
Debbie Martin 
Bill Williams 
Bob Gaffey 
Tim Burke 
Lori Falk 
Kip Krueger 
John Tombarge 
Rex Welker 
Marlene Casini 
Melissa Lee 

Phil Packard 
Jose Riviera 
Fran Veverka 
Steve Martin 
George Alexander 
Don Chenoweth 
Holly Quaine 
Brian Stanfill 
Rand Guebert 
Mike Dickey 
Rozella Miller 
Bob Horrocks 
Claire Jolliff 

 

Contribute now to continue 

making a difference around 

the world. Your contribution 

will be recognized above 

throughout Rotary Year 2012-

2013. 

 “Every Rotarian, Every Year” 
*Sustaining Members are those Rotarians donating 

$100 or more to TRF fiscal year, 2012-2013. 

 Make Up Opportunities 
  Tuesday                 Wednesday 

7:30am:   Sunbury/Galena  (Town Hall)       7:15am:   WestervilleSunrise (MCL Cafeteria) 
Noon:      Marion   (Palace Theatre Pavilion)      Noon:       Dublin/Worthington  (LaScala Restaurant) 

Thursday                 Friday   
7:30am:   Olentangy   (BridgewaterConferenceCenter)   7:30am:   Dublin A.M.  (Muirfield Country Club) 
Noon:       Westerville  (Villa Milano)        7:45am:   Lewis Center/Polaris  (ConferenceCenter at North Pointe) 
                                                                                                     Noon       Union County- Marysville  (Lucacey’s) 

 
 

  
 
 

 

 

Announcements 

 Marlene Casini announced that the Delaware County 
Foundation is offering applications for scholarships. 
Deadlines: April 1 for graduating high school seniors; June 10 
for college sophomores, juniors and seniors. Information, 
eligibility rules and application forms (including the on-line 
application process) are at http://www.delcf.org/scholarships. 

 

 Rand Guebert announced that the collection for the Shelter 
Boxes at the January 13 meeting netted $324 and that our 
exchange student, Andrea Romani, was overwhelmed. 
Additional contributions were collected.  

 

 Rex Welker told us that his daughter Caroline was back on 
the basketball court. She headlined in a Gazette story that 
recounted how she carried OWU to victory with a long streak 
of points. 

 

Pieces of Eight   John Tombarge won Pieces of Eight but, like 
many of our members, the white marble was off taking a vacation 
day.  
 
Anticipator Volunteers 
 
Please consider joining Team Anticipator 2014. Contact Head 
Coach Allen Rothermel for details. arothermel@delawareohio.net 
 

                                       
  

     The MSO building     An appreciation of Clara Barton 
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Web Site Information 
Click to visit our website 

 
www.delawarerotary.org/ 

Select the member’s only link, use 
first initial last name 5233 as your 

username (i.e., plyda5233) and first 
initial last name (i.e., plyda) for the 

password.  Once logged in you can go 
to “edit my profile” and change them 

to something more memorable.  
Check out the website for club 

information, make up opportunities 
and news. 

Click on the logo below to visit RI’s 
website 

mailto:arothermel@delawareohio.net
http://www.delawarerotary.org/

